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QUESTION OF
THE WEEK

BY KAYLIN SWANSON

WHAT IS YOUR 
FAVORITE NETFLIX 
SHOW AND WHY?

ELISE SWANSTROM
12TH

MRS. SWANSON
STAFF

LOGAN SIEREN 
11TH

BRANDEN HYMAN 
10TH

RILEY HAHN 
8TH

MAKENZIE JACKSON 
7TH

“REIGN, BECAUSE I LOVE 
THE HISTORICAL FICTION 

AND I AM SCOTTISH.”

“STRANGER THINGS, 
BECAUSE IT’S THE ONLY 
THING I HAVE WATCHED 
ON NETFLIX SO FAR.”

“SHAMELESS, BECAUSE IT’S 
DYSFUNCTIONAL, HUMOR-
OUS, AND KEEPS YOU ON 

YOUR TOES.”

“SOUTH PARK, BECAUSE 
IT’S FUNNY”

“ONE TREE HILL, BECAUSE 
WHO DOESN’T.” “SUPERNATURAL, 

BECAUSE OF THE ACTION.”
“A THOUSAND TO ONE, 

BECAUSE IT DEALS WITH 
SPORTS.”

MIKAYLA BEATTY
9TH

PARENTING CLASS

	 Anthony Dean Campbell was born 
on April 19, 1999, to Yolanda and 
Jeremy Campbell. Anthony, also 

known as Tony, has two sisters: 
Aubrey and Adrianna. His favorite 
childhood memory is winning his 
first go-cart race, and his favorite 
family memory is going to the dirt 
track races. When asked what he 
admires most about his family, he 
said, “No matter how bad I screw 
up, they still love me.” 
	 In high school, Anthony was in-
volved in baseball, basketball, golf, 
and 4-H. He says that his favor-
ite is baseball, because he’s “not 
terrible at it.” Anthony says an 
accomplishment he is proud of is 
starting in baseball since he was 
a freshman. He even wanted to be-
come a Major League baseball play-
er when he was younger. His favor-
ite high school memory is hitting a 
homerun in a play-off game against 
English-Valley. Other than his obvi-

ous love for baseball, Anthony bab-
ysits at home and likes to hang out 
with friends. Tony says that his 
favorite class at KHS was study 
hall because he doesn’t have to 
do much, but Foods class has pre-
pared him most for life because he 
was taught how to cook. 
	 In ten years, Anthony hopes to 
find someone compatible for him 
and maybe start a family. Over the 
course of his life he would like to 
be married, have kids, and have a 
good life. He says that he believes 
he can reach these goals because 
of his determination. After he 
graduates, he hopes that people 
will remember him for being fun, 
but fellow senior and teammate, 
Jacob Wickenkamp says, “I’ll miss 
his good looks.” Tony plans on go-
ing to college after high school, but 
is still undecided what to major in. 

The advice he leaves for future KHS 
seniors is: “Time flies, and whether 
you like high school or not, you’re 
going to miss it.” We wish Anthony 
the best as he continues on after 
high school.

VALENTINE’S DAY DOOR DECORATING CONTEST

BY BAYLEI MCCLELLAND
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BLAST FROM 
THE PAST

BY JACOB WICKENKAMP

HOW WILL SENIORS 
RESPOND THE SECOND

TIME AROUND?
	 Each week, we ask a Senior the 
same question they were asked for 
the Question of the Week when 
they were in 7th grade. Let’s see 
how their responses have changed 
over the years...

Jason Ree

Q: What is your goal for 
the new year?

7th
A: “To improve 

my grades.”

12th 
A: “To get an 
apartment 
and have a 
good job.”

FOOD CLASS 
MAKES COOKIES 

FOR 
VALENTINE’S DAY

	 L a s t 
week the Foods 
class helped 
Keota High 
School get 

into the spirit of Valentine’s Day. 
They had been working hard to 
make cookies for every student 
in grades 7th-12th, as well as 
faculty members. The class con-
sists of four seniors, one junior, 
and three freshmen. They have 
been making a variety of cookies, 
such as chocolate chip, peanut 
butter, and oatmeal. Throughout 
the class they have learned about 
many cooking and baking tech-
niques that make the best cook-
ies. The cookies were handed out 
to everyone on Tuesday, Feb. 14 
for Valentine’s Day.

BY RAIGAN SPROUSE

SENIOR SPOTLIGHT: ANTHONY CAMPBELL

BY ERIN CHALUPA 

	 Mrs. Amelon’s doors were decorated with a variety of hearts and sweethearts by 
her eleventh graders.

	 Pictured above (left to right): Elise 
Swanstrom and Bianca Cardona holding 
their baby, Maximilliano .

	 Pictured above is Kylea Tinnes and her 
baby named Eleanor. 

	 Pictured above is Maddy Johnson 
holding her baby named Emma.

	 Pictured above is Maleah Miller with 
her baby named Brayven. 

PEER HELPERS 
HELP SPREAD 

CHEER ON 
VALENTINE’S DAY
BY MALLORY WOLTERING

JUNK
OR JEWEL

 This week’s Junk or Jewel is Erik 
Smith’s 2003 Ford Explorer. Its color 
is silver and it gets 18.3 miles per gal-
lon. It was a used car and has only had 
one previous owner. He paid $1,000 
for it. He got the car on Friday, Sept. 
3. His favorite radio station to lis-
ten to is 99.7. His favorite memory 
of the car is getting it and his worst 
memory is having to pay for it.
	 The name of his car is “Old Betsy.” 
He drives it to school and home the 
most and he doesn’t usually drive 
anyone else around. It can fit five 
people comfortably. He also loves the 
4-wheel drive in his truck. It also has a 
top speed of 120 miles per hour.
	 Now it’s your time to decide if this 
week’s car is a Junk or Jewel.

BY CULLEN KELLEY

BY CULLEN KELLEY

 The Keota High School’s annual 
parenting class is in full swing. Every 
year, Keota offers a parenting class to 
high school students. This year, the 
parenting teacher is Mrs. Lori Wolf 
and the students are: Bianca Cardona, 
Elise Swanstrom, Kylea Tinnes, Maleah 

Miller, and Maddy Johnson. They have 
already started some interactive class 
projects. During the week, each student 
had to wear a mock pregnant belly around 
school for the whole day. They also made 
salt babies that they have been carrying 
around the school and community. When 

asked about the project, Kylea Tinnes 
responded with, “It has definitely shown 
me that I would not be ready to have a  
child at this time in my life,” and Elise 
and Bianca said that they found that 
they still have a lot to learn about being 
a parent before they actually become 

one. Later in the year, the students will 
be completing many other projects and 
hopefully learning a lot about how to be a 
parent in the future. We wish good luck to 
Bianca, Elise, Kylea, Maleah, and Maddy 
with their salt babies and the rest of the 
year in parenting class.

	 The Peer Helpers have been very 
busy over the past couple of weeks. 
As a class, they brainstormed 
ideas for how to the spread some 
cheer throughout the school. As a 
class they came up with the idea of 
making Valentines for everyone in 
the high school and junior high. They 
made 124 valentines for students 
and 22 for the teachers. Each val-
entine had a piece of candy and a 
nice little note attached. 
	 The Peer Helpers class is a new 
class to KHS this year. They meet 
every other day and the goal of the 
class is to come up with ways to 
help make the school a positive and 
fun place to come to every day. This 
semester, there are five students 
in the class: Riley Conrad, Cullen 
Kelly, Kylea Tinnes, Jacob Wicken-
kamp, and Mallory Woltering. Stu-
dents can also participate in Peer 
Helpers as an extra-curricular ac-
tivity. Those participants include 
Baylei McClelland, Bianca Cardona, 
Erin Chalupa, and Anna Ackerman. 
	 So far this year, the group has 
organized holiday door decorat-
ing contests, organized Red Rib-
bon Week activities, made signs 
for student’s lockers, ran the 
homecoming concession stand, 
and created Valentines for all the 
students. They look forward to 
continuing their good work in the 
future. 

	 Ms. Kaplan’s class was the winner of 
the Peer Helpers Door Decorating Con-
test for Valentine’s Day. They made a 
door of sweethearts, designed by her 
seniors.

	 Ms. Hobbs’ door was decorated in a 
chemistry fashion and was designed by 
her eighth graders.

	 (left) Mr. Jacobsen’s door was deco-
rated in a bunch of hearts by his ninth 
graders.

	 (right) Mrs. Redlinger’s classroom 
has two doors to her room, which were 
both decorated in a “tunnel of love” fash-
ion.


